m Find us on Facebook @BWSparentsAssociation

Follow the BWSPA on Facebook

to discover more about events, funding campaigns and social
activities you can take partin.

Getting involved could be something as simple as ‘sharing’ the
BWSPA posts on your own Facebook page or coming along to
the regular planning meetings. Maybe you've got skills you can
offer or love meeting new people...we'll be glad to have you!

Bishop Wordsworth's School
Parents’ Association
Charity No. 1081166

Bringing the school and parents together

Building relationships %
Fundraising for future success \\/

Supporting the school

Grammar school values and vision

Facebook not your thing? Then we're on the school webpage:
http://www.bws-school.org.uk/The_School/Parents_Association




